Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660
Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Wednesday., March 4. 2020

e The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Joki, Dave Flannery and Dave Santuccio, as well as
Chief Corey were present. Byron Brooks from Bulldog Fire Apparatus and Glenn Davis from
Lakes Region Fire Apparatus, Inc. were here for bid opening.

Bids were opened at 7:00 pm.

Bulldog was opened first and was $689,739.00 for a KME engine.

Lakes Region opened second and was $579,600.00 for an HME engine.

Byron left the meeting at 7:25 pm.

After discussion with Glenn Davis it was discovered that the 5” hose mule was missing for
$8,625.00. That then brought the price up to $588,225.00. Glenn also told us if he had not
locked the 2018 price, it would been 10% more.

° Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Respectfully fbmltted

Charles E. Corey Sr.



